
Redwood Church Preschool Comfort Kits  

Thinking about things such as natural disasters or crisis can be frightening but it helps 
everyone feel much more secure knowing that we are well prepared and equipped to care 
for and protect your child if you are unable to get him or her right away. As always, our first 
priority is your child’s safety and emotional well-being.  

As part of our state’s licensing requirements, our Center will provide emergency disaster 
supplies. The purpose of a comfort kit is to keep your child comfortable and reassured in 
the event of an unexpected occurrence such as an earthquake, storm, power outage, crisis 
or other emergency.  

Families are responsible to provide the following comfort items:  

• ●  Family photo  
• ●  Letter of comfort from parents  
• ●  Out of state contact number  

Please bring these items on or before your child's first day of school.  

In the event of a disaster we will remain at Redwood Church Preschool unless we have 
been instructed by the Redwood City Police Dept. and/or Redwood City Fire Dept. to 
evacuate or if we feel it is unsafe to remain on the property. Should that happen, we will 
take attendance sheets and emergency contact information, and make every attempt to 
reach families.  

Our evacuation plan is to walk to the nearby Community Center located at:  

Red Morton Community Center  

1120 Roosevelt Ave Redwood City, CA 94061 
(650) 780-7311  

Our planned route will be to leave the Center on the Vera Ave side and walk approximately 
2 blocks to the Community Center.  

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We appreciate your help in 
making sure we are well prepared in the event of an emergency.  

Thank you, 
Redwood Church Preschool  

 


